
 

 

Roads Committee meeting 

Visite du Branchage 

8th September 2023 at 2:30pm 

The Roads Committee assembled at the Parish Hall at 2:30pm 
 
Present:  Connétable  

Rector 
B Fossey  
N Le Maistre  
Apologies were received from Mr A Dunford. 

In attendance:  Centeniers J Howell and S de Louche 
  Vingteniers C Fossey and A Ingram 
  Roads Inspectors M Le Var, B Dorrington, JLeS Gallichan Jnr, BC Rondel, JE Le Maistre, L Agnes                            
and C Bright. 
  Miss D Le Mottée, Parish Secretary 
 

Visite du Branchage 

Having considered the reports prepared by the Vingteniers and Roads Inspectors, the Visite proceeded around 
the Parish and visited sites where potential infractions had been identified. 

After inspection, and on the advice of the Roads Committee and Centeniers, the Connétable decided that nine 
financial penalties were appropriate. 

Resurfacing of La Neuve Route 

During the Visite, the Roads Committee inspected the southern half of La Neuve Route and considered two 
estimates (Pallot Tarmac - £70,070.70 and ADM Asphalt - £58,992.44) for resurfacing approximately 965 square 
metres of the road, together with the adjustment of various pieces of ironwork.  Following due consideration, 
the Roads Committee agreed that, subject to a satisfactory review of similar work undertaken for another 
Parish, ADM Asphalt would be instructed to undertake the resurfacing work. 

 

The Visite du Branchage finished at 5:00pm. 

 

P Le Sueur  
…………………………………………………….. 
Connétable of Trinity 
 
 
 
27th September 2023 
…………………………………………………….. 
Date 

 

 


